
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
To:  The Honorable JB Pritzker, Governor 

The Honorable William E. Brady, Senate Minority Leader 
The Honorable Jim Durkin, House Minority Leader 
The Honorable Don Harmon, Senate President 
The Honorable Michael J. Madigan, Speaker of the House 
 

From:  Dr. Carmen I. Ayala 
State Superintendent of Education 

 
Date:  December 18, 2020 
 
Subject: Report on Radon Testing Results in Illinois Public Schools 
 
In compliance with Section 10-20.48 and 34-18.39 of the School Code, the Illinois State Board of Education (ISBE) 
is submitting the attached report containing radon testing results received from Illinois school districts since the 
previous report dated December 5, 2018.   
 
ISBE and Illinois Emergency Management Agency received results from 13 school districts, which conducted 
tests in 71 buildings.  Attached are the results as reported. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this report, please contact Deborah Vespa, director of School Business 
Services, at (217) 785-8779 or dvespa@isbe.net. 
 
 
 
cc: Clerk of the House 
 Secretary of the Senate 
 Legislative Research Unit 
 State Government Report Center 
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